GNSO Review Working Party
4 September 2014

Attendees

e Jennifer Wolfe
e Wolf Ullrich Knoben
* Osvaldo Novoa

¢ Ron Andruff

* Philip Sheppard

Guest Speaker
* Richard Westlake

Apologies
* Chuck Gomes
e Avri Doria
* Michele Neylon
e David Maher

ICANN Staff
* Marika Konings
e Larisa Gurnick
e Mary Wong
e Lars Hoffman
e Matt Ashtiani
* Brenda Brewer
* Nathalie Peregrine

Notes

* Atpresent, 84 individuals have started the survey, but only about 40-45
individuals have completed it.

* Reminders will be sent on 8-September-2014 to those who have not yet
completed the survey. A second reminder will be sent on 16-September-
2014.

* The Working Party asked if there was a specific point at which individuals
dropped out of the survey. Westlake indicated that once individuals entered
the substantive sections of the survey, they tended to complete the survey.

* The Working Party asked if anyone was filling out the comment boxes.
Westlake indicated that individuals were, but that no pattern in terms of
filling out the comment boxes had yet been observed.

* The Working Party noted that the participation of GAC members in the
review was encouraging.



Staff noted the extension of the survey to the 23-September-2014.

Staff thanked the Working Party for their input on the GNSO Review
Supplementary 360 Assessment, particularly on the GNSO Review Mailing
List. Specifically, that the Supplementary 360 Assessment take place after
the initial 360 Assessment.

[t was noted that Working Groups can vary in terms of quality for various
reasons and that it was a good idea to not have a generalized survey for the
Working Groups, but rather the individual surveys.

The Working Party confirmed its support for not running two overlapping
surveys.

In terms of the interviews to be completed, Westlake noted that it was
working with Staff and the Community to identify key individuals who
Westlake should interview.

Westlake noted that interviews would be completed in person, as well as via
telecommunications methods such as telephone and Skype. Westlake also
noted that it wished to target no more than 20 individuals in person and no
more than 20 individuals via telecommunications methods.

Staff noted a tentative time and date for the GNSO Working Party to meet at
the ICANN Meeting in Los Angeles, but also noted that a finalized time would
later be sent to the list.

Staff noted that the originally published timeline was being reviewed as the
survey extension caused a delay in scheduling.



